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Darras, TExas 75202

PAUL M. ROTHERMEL  JR.
ASSISTANT TO THE PRESIDENT

January 13, 1969

Mr., Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Or Press

Route 8

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold: -

I am answering your letteérs of the 9th and 1lth,
and will make some effort through my sources in Europe
to see what we can find out about the Lamarees and the

other people of interest.

I have not heard from William Boxley, although I
was told that he was planning to see me for a job.

When you get the film located, I will re-evaluate
my position here to see if we can do something about it.

Very truly yours,

Paul M. Rothermel, Jr.
PMRjr:ej



